FROM: wallace@pharmacy.ohio-state.edu
SENT: Thu 2/12/2009 12:38 PM
Re: Concurrence request for Biochemistry 905

Ron,

Concurrence is not relevant to my unit. I think it would be relevant to our Medicinal Chemistry group. Pui-Kai (Tom) Li is chair of that group.

Lane

Wallace, Lane Jackson

532 PARKS HALL

500 W 12TH AVE

Appointment:

    Pharm CBO/Coll

    COLLEGE OF PHARMACY

    Professor

